
Office Hours 

Monday - Friday 

8:30am - 6pm 

Saturday 

10:00am - 4:00pm 

 
HAPPY HALLOWEEN! 

 
We are giving out goodies! Come by the Rental Office on  

October 31st and have a treat not a trick! 
 
 

 
 
 

 

October November December 

2016 

Office Staff 

Lisa Butler 

Sandra Kendall 

Kim Lybrand 

Maureen McIntyre 

Cheryl Mitchell 

Nichole Moore 

Patty Myers 

Virginia Thomas 

 

Maintenance Team 

Terry Brown 

Michael Castellucci 

Scott Green 

John Hurd 

Abel Miramontes 

Quincy Pettigrew 

Johnny Walker 

 

Yard Crew 

Glenn Cox 

Diron Hudspeth 

Markese McClinton 

Don’t forget to set 
your clocks back on 
November 6, 2016 

 

 
         

 

 

Help us support our local schools, teachers and students.              
Between October 15th and November 3oth, we will  be collecting 
school supplies at both our South End & East Side leasing offices.   

Suggested items:  scissors, glue sticks, pencils, black pens, large 
erasers, 3 ring binders, index cards, highlighters, markers, wide 

ruled paper, mini staplers, tissue and hand sanitizer. 

Thank you for your help in this important effort! 

  MARSH PROPERTIES APARTMENT HOMES 

Fall 2016 

 



                                                             Please Contact us via: 

Phone: 704-523-4245  Fax: 704-523-6564 

Email:  live@marshproperties.com . Resident Portal 

Email service requests to: Service@MarshProperties.com 

Visit us at: www.marshproperties.com 

 

FALL CRAWL FESTIVAL  PLAZA MIDWOOD 
 

Saturday October 29, 2016 
2100 Wilhelmina Avenue 

Charlotte, NC 28205 

11:30 a.m. Costume Parade for children! 

The parade begins in Midwood Park with local marching 
band leading the goblins through the neighborhood! 

Noon: Trunk or Treat at The Vine, Formerly Kilgo United 
Methodist Church 

12:30 pm—6:00 pm: Activities in the Park 

food & beverage, local artists, vendor, great music 

Fun for all ages, including pumpkin painting & a monarch 
butterfly program in the Community Garden! 

Sip & Shop at 7th Street Station’s 
Holiday Market 

November 30th  

from 5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Located at 7th Street Public  

Market, 224 E. 7th Street 

For more information about this 
fun event please visit: 

www.7thstreetstation.com/events 

 Maintenance Tip: 

With fall approaching and cooler 
weather on the way, take time to 
check your heat to make sure your 
heating system is working properly. 
You may notice a brief burning odor 
with gas or electric heat which is  
common due to the dust burning off 
the coils. This smell should only last a 
short time. 

 
 
 
 
We are here to serve you! 

 

The Elmhurst and Salem Village 

Pools closed on October 1st. 

We hope you had a great  

summer and enjoyed your time 
at the pools! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grease is the leading cause of sewer overflow and Service Calls. 
DO: Use an old coffee can or jar as a grease container. 
Pour greasy or oily food waste into the container. 
DO:  Allow animal fats to cool or freeze in the  container before 
throwing them in the trash 
DO:  Mix liquid vegetable fats with an absorbent material such as cat 
litter or coffee grounds in a sealable container before throwing in the 
trash. 
DO NOT:  Pour oil and grease down drains or garbage disposals 
DO NOT:  Use hot water to rinse grease off cookware, utensils, dishes 
or surfaces. 
DO NOT:  Put food scraps down the drains. 
                        
                           THANK YOU FOR HELPING! 

 


